
  

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Term 2 Week 8 13th June 2019 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 

 

School Ball 
Thursday 27th June 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Our Public Speakers 
On Wednesday evening Lily (5/6G) and Quenya (5/6T) represented our school in the 
Templestowe Rotary Public Speaking competition. All year 5/6 students were 
invited to plan, draft, edit and present a speech on  one of several categories. A 
preferential voting system was then conducted for all students in years 5 and 6  to 
elect the two students who would go on to represent our school at the competition. 
Lily’s speech was titled “If I had three wishes” and she spoke about a pet dog, ending 
poverty and everyone to never stop wishing. Quenya’s topic was “The best 
invention ever” where he talked about his passion for couches. We are so proud of 
Lily and Quenya, as they represented our school with distinction. Quenya came third 
overall, but the most inspiring part about our two orally competent students was 
hearing about their stories about becoming confident public speakers, in particular 
the persistence they both showed. Lily and Quenya will share their stories and 
speeches at this coming Monday’s assembly. 
 
Teachers as learners 
Your child may have come home this week stating they have had several teachers from other year levels visit their 
classroom. As part of our strategic goal, all teachers have participated in a collegiate visit model, focusing on 
developing teacher skills and knowledge of writing. It has been rewarding for teachers to visit other year levels 
and see the continuum of learning that takes place prior to or after students leave their classrooms. 
 
On Friday and Monday teachers from Park Orchards Primary School will be visiting our school to observe the 
teaching and learning of our maths program. Sharing best practice is important as a system if we want all 
government schools to be the best they can. Our staff should feel proud of all their hard work, that now many 
schools visit us due to our strong academic learning growth in the Manningham region. 
 
Print-a-car Races 
Throughout this term, some year 5/6 students have been testing cars they have designed on our 3D printers with 
the purpose of racing them. Tomorrow (Friday) at recess, these students will be racing their cars in the gym along 
a pre-made race track. The team judged to have the fastest car along with a detailed portfolio documenting their 
team’s journey will then go through to the state championships and compete against other schools. A huge thank 
you to Ross Toogood for providing this rich and rewarding extra-curricular activity for students at lunch time 
throughout term 2.  

9850 1796 

Ball tickets on 

Sale Now 



School Ball 
It’s not long now until our biannual school ball. This community event celebrates the history of our school with 
an experience our students have experienced since our school opened in 1970. Don’t forget there are some pre-
loved clothes in the office for sale, tickets to purchase and dancing to practice at home. The event is on Thursday 
27th June. 
 
100 Nights 
As a school we strongly value the positive reading habits at home. Our 100 Nights (or days) of reading awards are 
presented to students at our assemblies to recognise and celebrate students who have read for 100 nights or 
days.  
 
Rhys Coulson 
Principal 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2019 

Term 2 

Thursday 13th June Yr 5 & 6 Interschool Sports -1.00pm to 3.00pm 

Friday 14th June Storytime 2.00pm to 2.45pm 

Mon 17th to Fri 21st June REACH Assessment – Writing and Spelling 

Tuesday 18th June Year 5/6 Bee Incursion 

Thursday 20th June Yr 5 & 6 Interschool Sports -1.00pm to 3.00pm 

Friday 21st June Storytime 2.00pm to 2.45pm 

Thursday 27th June School Ball 6.30pm (7.00pm start) 

Friday 28th June Term 2 Ends 2.30pm Dismissal 

Term 3 

Monday 15th July Term 3 Commences 

Tues 16th to Tues 23rd  Life Education 

Saturday 27th July Parent Trivia Night – Christmas in July 

Mon 29th July to  Fri 2nd Aug REACH Assessment - English 

Mon 5th Aug to Fri 9th Aug  REACH Assessment - Mathematics 

Friday 9th August School Disco 

Thursday 26th August House Athletics Carnival 

Friday 30 August Father’s Day Stall 

Friday 20th September Term 3 Ends – 2.30pm Dismissal 

  

  

  

  

 
TERM DATES 2019 

Term 2 Tuesday 23rd April to Friday 28th June 

Term 3 Monday 15th July to Friday 20th September 

Term 4 Monday 7th October to Friday 20th December 

Pupil Free Days 2019 

Monday 4th November 



FROM THE OFFICE 
Payments Due 

Life education – $10 payment due Friday 14th June 

Ball tickets are being sent home with your child.  Please check your child’s bag regularly for these. 

2020 Foundation Enrolments 

We are currently taking enrolments for 2020. If you know of any families who have children to enrol for 2020 or 
you have younger siblings that you have not yet enrolled please obtain an enrolment form from the office or from 
our school web site.  

SCHOOL BALL INFORMATION 
Save the date 

Our school ball is fast approaching. Only 2 more weeks to go.  Thursday 27th June at the Collingwood Town Hall. 
Doors open from 6.30pm for a 7.00pm start until approximately 9.30pm.  Polish up you dancing shoes and your 
get you best clothes on in preparation for this grand event! 

Dress Code: A nice dress and shoes for girls and suit or pants, shirt and shoes for boys.  We just ask children to be 
wearing their best but that can be as simple or elaborate as you wish. (Pre-loved items for sale).  

School Ball Tickets are on Sale Now 
Adult tickets $10 each 

Children tickets $5 each 

Limited to 2 tickets per family. Please note that there are no ticket sales on the night. 

Extra tickets on sale from Monday 17th June 

Garment Sales 
Some beautiful outfits have been provided for sale by our school community.  Come up to 
the office and browse through the selection.  All items are individually priced.  If they would 
like to sell any second hand ball dresses, suits or shoes bring them along to the office on a 
hanger with an envelope stating your name, contact number and the amount you would 
like to sell the item for. Once sold this amount will be forwarded to you. 

This is an excellent opportunity to clear out your cupboard and grab a bargain.  

Please contact the office if you have any enquiries. 

EXCITING ART NEWS 

An exciting opportunity for six of our Year 6 students will soon become a reality. Six of our students 
Artworks have been selected to be exhibited at the 
Hawthorn Town Hall's Community Space in July. 

Their work is entered into an exhibition called "Local 
Landscape Through Our Eyes," together with other 
Primary School students. 

Congratulations on this great achievement goes to       
Or (5/6T), Kai (5/6W) Lachie  (5/6C) , Georgia ( 5/6W), 
Alannah (5/6C) and Ella (5/6C) . 

The exhibition commences at beginning of July, 
coinciding with school holidays and I encourage all 
students and families to visit the gallery and support 
our budding artists. 

Joy Birrell  

Visual Art Teacher   



 

 
 
Parent Social Night - Trivia Night - Saturday 27th July – Christmas In July theme.  
Lock in the date, book your babysitter, buy your tickets, organise your costume/festive outfit. It‘s 
always a fun and entertaining night out! TICKETS ON SALE NOW! Tickets are $25 each 
available online at https://www.trybooking.com/511979  If you would like to reserve a table for 
your group, please email us with a table name or simply let your friends know which table 
number you are on. Don’t worry if you don’t know anyone but would like to join in, we have 
reserved a table per level for anyone to join and make new friends. 
Not just trivia, there will also be some festive games, silent and loud auctions, and lots of 
Christmas Cheer! Bring along lots of coins for the games, some food to share and some drinks, 
everything is BYO. 
 

WANTED - Trivia night sponsors, donations & advertising 
The trivia night committee have been busy asking local businesses to sponsor the night and 
donate silent auction items. If you have a business or know someone who would like to make a 
donation, or would like to become one of our major sponsors to advertise a business, please 
email us at thpspaf@gmail.com  We only have a couple of major sponsor spots left! 
 
Entertainment Book 
We are selling The Entertainment Book at the office or online. Flyer attached to newsletter. The 
book is $70 and funds raised will go towards the shade sails project. 
 

THPS Social Events facebook page 
Join the THPS closed facebook group by searching for THPS Social Events or using the link... 
https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=thps%20social%20events 
 

P&F Team - Cecile, Fiona, Oula & Sarah   thpspaf@gmail.com 
 

JSC Earn and Learn 

Templestowe Heights is excited to be taking part in the 2019 Woolworths Earn & 

Learn Program.   Collect stickers at your local Woolworths to get Earn & Learn points. 

Stickers can be dropped into our collection box at the Macedon Square Woolworths 

or in the box at the office. The more points we earn, the more we can redeem to 

receive some new science, maths and art resources! 
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USER TIPS 
 

 Recording Student Absences 

If your child is going to be absent from school please record their absence on COMPASS. 

1. Choose your child’s photo 

2. Go to the ‘Approvals’ tab 

3. Press the Blue Plus symbol  

4. Tap on ‘Reason’ – and select option. (illness, parents’ choice etc.) 

(Details/Comments field is optional) 

5. Tap on Start Date and End Date (change if necessary) 

6. Press ‘Add Attendance Note’ 

Complete this process as soon as practical on the morning of their absence 
 Recording Extended Absences 

If your family is going on holiday please record your child’s absence using the same process as above before the 
date. 

Absence Notifications 

If you have not recorded an absence for your child on COMPASS, they will be marked as ‘Unexplained” and an 
SMS will be sent to you at 10.30pm . 

-  If you receive an SMS, please update the absence on COMPASS or call the school office. 

 COMPASS Notifications 

All school communications are sent via COMPASS (newsletters, reminders, alters, reports etc.) 

Notification are send via the app and/or email. To ensure you receive all notifications go to the settings on your 
phone and Enable Notifications. 

Late Arrivals 

When recording late arrivals on COMPASS please choose the entire morning or afternoon session. The exact time 
of arrival will be adjusted when you sign your child in at the office kiosk. 

Early Leaver 

Early Leavers need to be signed out via the KIOSK at the office. Please do not record these on COMPASS. 

 

If your family circumstances have recently changed, please notify the office so separate COMPASS accounts can 
be created.  Personal family details will be shared unless we are otherwise notified. 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

SCHOOL CALENDAR SPONSORS 

A Big Thank You to our calendar advertisers for your sponsorship this year. 
 
 
 
 
  
  



COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted 
by the DET for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them. This school is in line with the DET 
Policy. 



  



  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 

 
 

 


